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CLOSURE PLAN 
 

 
Name of Facility _____________________________________________________________   
 
Address of Facility ___________________________________________________________ 

 
Permit Numbers _________________   Contact Person ______________________________ 
 
         DOT #                    Chemical Name           Amount           Disposal Plan              Removal 
                       Date 
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     

 
 
Per NCFC 2018 edition Section 5001.6, this closure plan is to be completed and returned the 
fire code official 30 days prior to closure.  Once this form is completed, scan the form and 
email it to FMHazmat@charlottenc.gov or mail to the Charlotte Fire Department Fire 
Marshal’s Office, Attn: HIT Inspections, 500 Dalton Ave., Charlotte, NC 28206.  Once we 
have received your plan, an inspection of the facility will be scheduled. 
 
Print Name _____________________________________________  Date ________________ 
 
Signature _________________________________________  Title ______________________ 

mailto:FMHazmat@charlottenc.gov

